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BCFE Applications now open for 2023 courses  

BCFE is now open for applications for the 2023/2024 session.  

Applicants can apply at Ballyfermot College of Further Education (enrol.ie)  

 

Alternatively, applicants can visit our BCFE Home Page and lick on the pink Apply Now 

Button. 

https://ams.enrol.ie/BCFE/2023/


 

 

BCFE Open Days- Jan & March 

Our Open Days and an Open evening are coming up in Jan and March. We would love 

applicants to visit the college and see the fabulous facilities the college has to offer. More 

details below. 

• Wednesday 18th of January 2023 10-3pm when current BCFE Students will demo 

their work in the classroom environment to showcase the type of work that students 

get to be involved in. 

• Tuesday 14th of March 2023 - 4-7pm- Open Evening 

BCFE NEW & Updated Prospectus 
Our new prospectus with details of our new courses and our well-established courses with 

course content and entry requirements will be out soon. If you’d like a copy please email a 

request to info@bcfe.cdetb.ie.  

mailto:info@bcfe.cdetb.ie

